
Senator, 
 
Would you please add to a medical marijuana bill such as HB 1359 that the state 
health department needs to have a list of participating doctors that will do the 
paperwork for them? 
 
I emailed the state health department who oversees this, and they will not 
provide the citizens a list of participating doctors which is very frustrating to sick 
people! 
 
I called 3 main hospitals in ND and they will not let you know if they have a doctor 
that will prescribe medical marijuana. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson 

 


